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April 3, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 822:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which requires that public bodies develop and
implement policies for securely removing personal information from digital data storage devices and
other electronic data storage devices owned by public body, leased by public body or otherwise under
control of public body before selling, donating, recycling or otherwise disposing of device.
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